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Today the Pennsylvania Supreme Court issued an Order amending PA’s rule of civil procedure pertaining to venue. The Court’s
amendment eliminates the provision, put in place nearly two decades ago, which mandated that medical malpractice matters be
brought only in a venue where the alleged malpractice occurred. The court took this action upon the recommendation of the Civil
Procedural Rules Committee which was circulated and published for comment in December 2018. There was strong opposition to the
Committee’s proposal from the healthcare community and the defense bar. Not unexpectedly, the repeal was supported by the
plaintiff’s bar. The amended rule is set to go into effect on January 1, 2023. More information to follow.

This correspondence should not be construed as legal advice or legal opinion on any specific facts or circumstances. The contents are
intended for general informational purposes only and you are urged to consult a lawyer concerning your own situation and legal
questions.


